Village of Cold Spring
Historic District Review Board
85 Main Street, Cold Spring, New York 10516

Expedited Sign Review
4-4-17

The Village of Cold Spring Historic District Review Board held a signage approval meeting at the
Cold Spring Village Hall, 85 Main Street on Tuesday, February 4, 2017.

Members Present: Vice Chair Kathleen Foley and board members: Sean Conway and Carolyn
Bachan. The meeting was called to order at 8:00 pm.

The Village of Cold Spring Historic District Review Board met at 7:15pm at Village Hall to review
sign applications for Barber and Brew, 69 Main Street and Blue Olive, 125 Main Street. Both
applications were approved.
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Al Zgolinski, Chair




